
From: "James Walker-Powell" 
Sent: 7/10/2021 11:34 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: "Jason Hatvany" 
Subject: DA2021/1620 

Please record this email as a indication of support for the renovations for the Harbord Hotel. 

I am a resident living at 42 Kooloora Ave and visit the hotel from time to time. I will be looking forward to hearing 
live music which has almost disappeared from hotels since the explosion of poker machines. 

I will also be looking forward to walking up the second level where I will be comfortable taking my wife for a 
cocktail or two 

James Walker-Powell 

More4Life Financial Services Pty Ltd 

Suite 225, 20 Dale Street, Brookvale NSW 2100 

N-rCi http://www.mlfs.com.au 
ABN 68 126 525 737 AFSL no 316809 

You 

To reduce our carbon footprint, More4Life's preferred method of communicating is via email. To maximise our use of e- 
communications we will limit sending out paper documentation whenever possible. However, we are more than happy to oblige 
those who prefer to receive hard copies in the post. 

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended for the named recipient only. The information contained in this message 
may be confidential, legally privileged or commercially sensitive. I f  you are not the intended recipient you must not reproduce or 
distribute any part of  the email, disclose its contents to any other party, or take any action in reliance on it. I f  you have received 
this email in error, please contact the sender immediately by return email and delete this message from your computer. 
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